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Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 

Class 1:   Imogen for excellent work on the number three. Logan for working really 

hard all week. 

Class 2:  Zachary for working hard and soldiering on! Megan K for pleasing results on  

       Maths assessments.               

Staffing & Governors     

We are delighted to let you know that the Governors have successfully appointed a permanent   full-time 

teacher for Class 2. Miss Lowe will be joining our school family in January, until then we are very grateful to 

Mrs Cox who will be remaining with us. 

It was lovely to see Mrs Thornton in school today and she will be back with us after half term on certain days. 

The chocolates that she brought for the staff and children went down a treat too! 

Mr Paul Burgess has volunteered to be a parent governor at school and as we have no further nominations 

we are delighted to accept his application for the vacant post. 

Water Bottles 

Please can children just have water in their bottles within class. Juice is acceptable for lunch but not in class. 

Thanks for your understanding with this. 

Primary Places 2021 

Primary school places for September 2021 are now open via  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

The closing date for primary places is 15.01.21 @ 11.59pm.  

If you know anyone who wishes to view our school they are more than welcome to contact us to  arrange a 

suitable time outside of school hours. 

Reception Photograph 

The Reception children’s photograph will be featured in a new starters edition of the Lancashire Evening Post 

on Monday 2nd November. 

The children have done so well since coming back in September, their happy smiling  faces and willingness 

to learn has filled school with joy and laughter and we hope that you all have a well      deserved half term 

break.   

Take care and we will see you all on 

 Tuesday 3rd November  

A reminder of advice from Lancashire County Council regarding meeting family and friends:-  

 you must not socialise with anybody you do not live with, unless you have formed a support bubble with them, in 

any indoor setting or in any private garden or at most outdoor hospitality venues and ticketed events  

 you must not socialise in a group of more than 6 in an outdoor public space such as a park or beach, the          

countryside, a public garden or a sports venue. 

 you should try to avoid travelling outside the very-high alert level area you are in or entering a very-high alert 

level area, other than for things like work, education or youth services, to meet caring responsibilities or if you 

are travelling through as part of a longer journey 

 you should avoid staying overnight in another part of the UK if you are resident in a very-high alert level area, or 

avoid staying overnight in a very-high alert level area if you are resident elsewhere  

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

Diary Dates   

3rd November   School Re-Opens after Half Term 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

